Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mike Stubblefield <mike@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 2, 2017 6:22 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; ‘Michael Barrett’; 'Jerry Smith’; ‘Randall Hicks'
Subject: ASAU 149 Trunk line release 2RP-3940

Attachments: ASAU 149 Trunk line analytical report for borehole on Chloride.pdf

Dear Mr. Bratcher,

R.T. Hicks Consultants acting as agent for Lime Rock Resources II-A,L.P. is sending the analytical testing results dated
January 31, 2017 received from Cardinal laboratories for soil samples collected utilizing a split spoon auger rig at the
ASAU 149 Trunk line release. A final closure report is currently being constructed requesting closure for the release that
occurred at the ASAU 149 Trunk line. Please contact me if further information is required.

Sincerely,

Mike Stubblefield
R.T. Hicks Consultants
575-365-5034



